ST EUGENE'S PS VICTORIA BRIDGE

NEWSLETTER





WELCOME TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR!

I would like to begin by welcoming everyone in our school community to the academic year 25/26 at St Eugene's PS. It is great to see so many new families joining our circle of learning. We have an action-packed year ahead at our wonderful school. Be sure to read all details carefully to stay up to date with all that is going on.

Morning Arrival

Children should arrive between 9 and 9.15am and proceed to the playground. On wet mornings children should proceed to their classrooms. A teacher will be on duty during arrival time each morning. Breakfast Club is available for those arriving before 9am at the cost of £1 per pupil per day.

School Counselling

A text will be issued in the coming days to register for school counselling.

Swimming

A separate letter has been issued to children involved in swimming lessons. Full details are provided on the letter.

Music

We are delighted to have Mr Wright in school this year for Woodwind Tuition. Children involved in this should have their instruments in school each Tuesday. Miss Una will also be back this year for Musical Pathways to Learning.

Reminders

School Milk can be ordered for the term by sending £14 in a clearly marked envelope to Mrs Gallagher in the office.

All orders must be in by this Friday 5th of September.

Upcoming Events

- Every Tuesday Woodwind
- 4th Musical Pathways begins
- 8th 2.15 Club Resumes
- 10th Swimming Begins P5-7
- 10th School Counsellor Resumes
- 15th Homework Resumes

Letters have been issued about 2.15 Club for those waiting on the bus or an older sibling at 3.15.

A reminder too that all classes will finish at 2.15 on Friday afternoons.

PE DAYS

PE uniform should be worn to school by all pupils on **Mondays** and **Wednesdays**.

PE uniform is a pale blue polo shirt, the school jumper with crest and plain navy bottoms.

Within our 'Circle of Learning' we are: